Schools Financial Value Standard (SFVS) 
Introduction

Schools manage many billions of pounds of public money each year.  Effective financial management ensures this money is spent wisely and properly, and allows schools to optimise their resources to provide high-quality teaching and learning and so raise standards and attainment for all their pupils.  The SFVS has been designed in conjunction with schools to assist them in managing their finances and to give assurance that they have secure financial management in place.

Who is the SFVS for?

Local authority maintained schools must submit the schools financial value standard (SFVS) to their local authority annually.   
What is the role of local authorities (LAs)?

Local authorities use this information to inform their programme of financial assessment and audit. Local authorities submit an assurance statement every year to cover all the maintained schools in their area.
Further Information
Maintained schools must complete the checklist (document available on the Department for Education website and also the Barnet Financial Framework website for convenience) 

Guidance on how to complete the form is available on the Department for Education Website, link below

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/schools-financial-value-standard-sfvs
Timetable 

Schools must submit their completed SFVS checklist to the local authority (email address below) no later than 31st March. LAs must report how many schools have provided the return by this date.
Schools.Accountancy@Barnet.gov.uk
c:\users\gareth.evans\downloads\schoolsfinancialvaluestandardwebsiteintroupdatedsept17.doc0.doc

